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11 STRENGTHENING OF FLOOR IN MARCHBANKS RECLAMATION PLANT (LOWER 
LEVEL) (AN298-2007) 

 
Following a maintenance inspection of the above plant by the City Engineers, several defects were 
found in the plant floor and it is recommended that the floor be strengthened as a matter of urgency. 
 
The City Engineers, through their existing contract with Tayside Contracts, have priced the work at 
£18,508.34. 
 
Authority is requested to proceed with this work, the costs will be met from the department's 2007/08 
capital budget. 
 

Main works: £14,508.34 
Engineers Fees (Note - CDM will apply) £2,000.00 
Contingencies £2,000.00 
Total: £18,508.34  

 


